
CITY OF FORT SASKATCHEWAN  

 

River Valley Alliance Update 

 
Purpose: 

 
Mr. Chris Sheard, Chair and Mr. Larry Wall, Executive Director, River Valley Alliance (RVA) will 
be in attendance to make a presentation and update members of Council and Administration on 
the RVA, including an introduction to the next phase of its Capital Program (2012 – 2017), park 
naming plans, and the RVA festival concept. 
 

Action Required: 

 
That Mr. Chris Sheard and Mr. Larry Wall be thanked for their presentation. 
 

Enclosure: 
 
RVA Presentation 
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